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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 7 June 2003, in connection with the 
Council's Consideration of the item entitled Israeli-Syrian peace talks, the President of 
the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

Talks are to begin within a week between Israel and Syria at the neutral site of Aqaba, 
Jordan to resolve the current Israeli-Syrian conflict. They will be moderated by the 
United States with other P-5 nations observing as discussed. We praise the willingness of 
peace to be restored between these two nations.
Passed by consensus, with 6 abstentions
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